
Telephonic Hearings
Monday, March 23, 2020

Judge Ahler

Because of current health concerns, the hearings before Judge Ahler scheduled for

Monday, March 23, 2020, will be held telephonically.  In person appearances will not be

available.  Any party desiring to participate in the hearing should call (888) 684-8852

and use Access Code 7803515 shortly before the appointed time and wait quietly for

the case to be called.  If at all possible, participants should use a landline and not a cell

phone.

NOTICE 


